
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
April 8, 2008 
 
 
To:  Reliability and Operations Subcommittee  
Re:  Time Extension for Compliance Analysis of System Events  
 
 
As stipulated in the PUCT Compliance Process approved on July 6, 2006, Texas Regional 
Entity (Texas RE) is providing notification that additional time is needed for further compliance 
analysis related to the below listed event(s).  This is due to the need for information beyond 
what has been supplied in (a) the preliminary event analysis and (b) other documents furnished 
by ERCOT ISO.  The additional information is needed to help us determine whether possible 
violations of ERCOT Protocols may have occurred.   
 

Date(s)   Event Analysis 
01-04-2008   SPS activation in North West Texas 
01-15-2008   SPS activation in West Texas 
01-21-2008   SPS activation in North West Texas 
02-19-2008   Loss of Multiple Elements in North West Texas 
02-24-2008   SPS activation in North Texas 
 
 
If you have any questions, feel free to contact me at Mark.Henry@TexasRE.org or (512) 225-
7021. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Mark Henry 
Manager, Compliance Review & Verification 
 
cc:   Marshall Adair, PUCT 
 Mark Bryant, PUCT 
 Tom Hunter, PUCT 
 Mike Field, PUCT 
 Danielle Jaussaud, PUCT 

Lane Langford, PUCT 
Pam Whittington, PUCT 
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